
This information follows CDC guidelines as of June 12, 2020 and is brought to you from the International Play Equipment 
Manufacturers Association (IPEMA) and the National Park and Recreation Association (NRPA). PLAY ON! 

Guidance for Playground Users 
(Parents, Caregivers and Children) 

Before use, parents and caregivers should also confirm that:

• Playground equipment is safety standard compliant.
• The use of playgrounds is allowable and in accordance with the most up-to-

date CDC, state and local public health guidance. For additional 
information, please visit the CDC website at cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/community/parks-rec/index.html. 

Do not share personal items or equipment,
including food and water bottles, with people outside your household.


